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Outstanding District Committee Member -- Andrew Soudbash 
 
Our next Scouter has been part of the District Camporee Planning Committee for several 
events, and is responsible for bringing the Order of the Arrow into the camporee and taking an 
active role.  Whenever a call for assistance goes out, he is always one who steps forward and is 
there to help the District, usually with at least a few Arrowmen at his side to meet whatever the 
challenge may be.  This year, he is serving as the current Co-Chief for the Lake Minnetonka 
Chapter of the Order of the Arrow. 
 
The Lake Minnetonka District recognizes his seemingly unbridled energy and selfless 
contributions, and is honored to salute the Order of the Arrow's Andrew Soudbash as an 
Outstanding District Committee Member. 
 
  


